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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

TR-119
2 messages

Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net> Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 2:57 PM
To: Rob.Zuber@state.co.us
Cc: BasilBear@wolverinefuels.com

Please extend the decision deadline for TR-119 until September 19.

Sent from my iPhone

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Sep 10, 2019 at 3:00 PM
To: Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net>
Cc: Basil Bear <BasilBear@wolverinefuels.com>

Thanks, Tamme.  I will do that in our Permit System.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Coal Regulatory Program
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